
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

                                                                                                                                        10th March, 2020 

 

 

Dear Parents, 

 

Reminder of Book Fair opening times: 

 

Wednesday 11th 3 – 4.30p.m.  

7.30 – 8.30p.m. 

Thursday 12th    10 – 11am For Nathleen & Tina’s Playgroups 

              11 – 12.30 Girls School 

  1 – 4p.m. Boys 

                          7.30 – 8.30p.m. Parents 

Friday 13th         3 – 4.30p.m. 

 

We hope as many as possible can make it. 

 

It is with much regret that the Kanturk Arts Festival has been cancelled. None the less we would like to 

congratulate the following children who were prize winners in the Flash Fiction Writing and Art 

Competition. Szymon Kuras (6th) came 1st in the Writing Competition with Tadhg Humphrey’s and Naglis 

Vaivada being highly commended. 

In the Art Tom Lane, David Hynes, Bryan Quirke and Brian O’Keeffe were highly commended while 

Shane Forde, Deividas Cervinskis, Jack Vaughan, Jakub Piotrowski, Austin Mullane, Alex Krivy and 

Dylan Horgan were commended. 

 

Community Council are in the process of upgrading the play area in the Town Park. They must raise 

€10,000.00 over 6 weeks to complete this project and to qualify for grant aid from IRD. They have asked 

us to organise an event for this. We are holding a ‘Green Day’ on Friday March 13th.  We ask the children 

to dress up in their best green outfits and donate €2 towards this. (Feel free to donate more if you wish.)  

This is a very worthy cause as it is of benefit to all the children in the community. 

 

Reminder School closing at 12.30 on Friday March 13th to facilitate staff training.  The school will be open 

for those wishing to go to Book Fair.  We are also off Mon 16th and Tues 17th. 

 

Don’t forget to log on to the school website for up to date information on school activities.  The address is 

www.kanturkbns.com  

 

Don’t’ forget you can follow us on twitter @colmansbns 

 

Thanking you for your co-operation in the school.  

 

Is mise le meas, 

_______________ 

Eilish Finnegan, 

Principal 

http://www.kanturkbns.com/


 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 


